
 

 

 

Thursday, March 25th, 2021 

*If you missed the deadline for ordering a yearbook, via cash or check, there is still 1 week left to order online (online is 
the ONLY option available at this point). The last day to order online is March 31, 2021.  www.balfour.com  - search for 
Fort Payne High School - verify that our school name is displayed - click Yearbook and continue following the steps on 
the website to place your order. The cost is $55.  

*Any student who is taking Spanish I, II or Access, please see Coach Gamez for Spanish Honors Society forms. 

*Junior Marshalls need to meet with Ms. Hayes sometime this week.  

*Attention Seniors: if you are interested in singing for Class Night or Graduation please see Mrs. Goggans. All record-
ings will be due by Wed., April 14th.  

*If you want to be screened for scoliosis, please return your signed form to the office or to the nurse, ASAP. 

*Seniors, if you have not checked your Class of 2021 Google Classroom lately you are about to miss some important 
deadlines!! 

1. Senior Video Slides are due (see Senior Goggle Classroom for instructions).  

 2.Senior Fee-Pay Mrs. Owens for your Cap and Gown.  The fee is due. The cost is $80 and also includes you diploma 
and diploma cover. Check payable to FPHS.  You can find Mrs. Owens in room #101.   

3. One Casual picture must be emailed to Mrs. Freeman was due March 15th, 2021. 

*Prom tickets will be available to purchase on the gofan.co app at this time. The tickets cost $55. Prom will be on Sat. 
April 10th from 7-11pm.  

*Prom Date forms are on the office front counter for students taking a date who is not a current student at Fort Payne 
High School.  
 
*If anyone is in need of professional clothing to wear for you scholarship or job interviews, please see Mrs. Freeman. 
FBLA has a professional dress closet for students to use. 

*Students, if you happen to get quarantined, you must continue to do your assignments daily and communicate with 
your teachers. You cannot wait until you come back to try to make it all up then. You will be too far behind.  

*There will be a $1 charge for replacing lunch cards. 

*Students, please remember to wear your masks. If you need a mask come to the office. Please make sure you use the 
hand sanitizer in the Hallways frequently. 

*Afternoon bells:  1st bell for bus riders ONLY.  2nd bell for car riders & car drivers. 

*Students are not allowed to hang out in the parking lots before school, you must enter the buildings and go to class.  

*NO cell phones out at school!!!!! 

*Students are NOT allowed to go to their vehicles after they come on to campus without signing out/in with Mrs. 
Vezertzis in the office.  

*All attendance notes need to be turned in to the office first thing in the morning. If you have been absent, you must 
bring your note to the front office or email notes to Mrs. Vezertzis at kvezertzis@fpcsk12.com  Check out notes must be 
turned into the front office by 10:00am. After 10:00am they will not be accepted. There are students who have already 
used up their 3rd nine weeks parent notes. You are allowed 3 parent notes per 9 weeks. You will receive a zero for any 
grade taken during an unexcused absence. 
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